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10 January 2019

2019 OVERSEAS VOTING

The period for overseas voting will be from 13 April 2019 to 13 May 2019 (COMELEC
Resolution 10429, 1 October 2018).

Voters registered with the Philippine Embassy may cast their votes at the Embassy
during those dates from 9 am to 5 pm.

The voting precinct at the Embassy will be open the following weekends for voting,
also from 9 am to 5 pm (for voting only, no consular services except on Sunday, 28 April):

Saturday, 13 April

Sunday, 14 April

Saturday, 20 April

Sunday, 21 April

Saturday, 27 April

Sunday, 28 April (also open for Consular Services, 12 — 4 pm)
Saturday, 4 May

Sunday, 5 May

Saturday, 11 May

Sunday, 12 May

We will post your names once we receive your ballots. Please bring your passport or
COMELEC ID when voting. Voting ends at 5 pm on 13 May 2019. Voters who are unable to
vote but are within Embassy premises at 5 pm on 13 May 2019 will be allowed to vote.

For those residing outside Moscow, including voters we registered in Armenia and
Kazakhstan, please wait for further announcements.

Campaigning and partisan political activities within Embassy premises are not
allowed.

Maraming salamat po.
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CARLOS D. SORRETA

Ambassador
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